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SPECIAL MEETING 
Minutes 

 Canvass Election Returns 
 

November 11, 2010 
 
Mr. Gene Heatly, Chairman, Mr. Bob Ferguson, Vice Chairman, and member Mrs. Vicki Pennington were present for a 
special meeting of the Vernon College Board of Trustees held on Thursday, November 11, 2010 at 10:00 a.m. in the Board 
Room of the Osborne Administration Building.  Only two members of the Board are required to be present for the canvassing. 
 
Others attending were Dr. Dusty Johnston, President, Dean Garry David, Associate Dean Bob Bolton, and Mrs. Mary King, 
Administrative Secretary to the President. 
 
The meeting was convened at 10:00 am to canvass the election returns from the November 2, 2010 General Election.  
 
Dr. Johnston read from the fax sent by the Wilbarger Clerks Office as the Official Cumulative Report. The result of the 
canvassing was as follows:  (Detailed list attached) 
 
 Place # 4  Vernon College Board of Trustee 
 
 Michael Chacanaca      112 votes   4.93% 
 Todd R. Smith       1,457 votes  64.16% 
 Harold J. Hardcastle      702 votes  30.91% 
 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 10:20 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________                ______________________________ 
Mr. Gene Heatly, Chairman                  Mr. Bob Ferguson, Vice Chairman 


